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Zeiders Consulting 
1655 Greely Road 

Bakersfield, CA 93314 
ADDENDUM #2 
June 10th, 2024 

 
 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS FIGURING THIS WORK 
 

BID DATE: Date: Thursday, June 13th, 2024 
Time: 2:00 p.m. 

Place: Rosedale – Rio Bravo WSD 
849 Allen Road 

Bakersfield, CA 93314 
 
 

You are hereby notified of the following changes in the Plans and Specifications, which 
shall take precedence over anything contrary therein. 
 

Addendum #2 RFI QUESTIONS: 
 
RFI-08: Please confirm that providing subcontractor DIR registration numbers on the List of 
Subcontractors section of the Information Required of Bidder form is sufficient proof of 
registration.  Yes.  Please list each subcontractor’s DIR registration number on the List of 
Subcontractors section of the Information Required of Bidder form.  You may list this number on 
the License No. line.  Registration will be confirmed using the California Department of Industrial 
Relations website. 
 

RFI-09: At Station 51+65± There is a call out for a 15” Fresno Valve s 8400 Series Gray Line BFV. 
The 8400 series is obsolete to the new 8500 series and they do not offer a 15” in this new 
series. Please advise how to proceed. The 14" or 16", Fresno Valve 8500 Grayline Valve is 
acceptable in lieu of the 15" valve.  

RFI-10: There are callouts for Stainless Steel X Compression Couplers(Flange Adaptors) in 
multiple areas and sizes. There is no Spec Section detailing what exactly is needed and after 
some digging we are unable to find a reputable manufacturer for those in the large diameters. I 
have supplied Romac Brand Couplings with SS Hardware for these Well Sites in the past. I have 
attached a Spec Sheet and this would work for the 30” but would create an issue on the 15” 
Adaptor as the Flange would then be a 14” Flange. This would affect the 15” Valve at Station 
51+65±. Can we quote the FC400 Series or how would you like to proceed?  



We prefer the Stainless steel fittings over the FC400 fittings indicated in the email (unless they 
are available in all stainless steel construction). The source that we typically use for the 
preferred fittings is Morrill Industries.  The contact is Ed Morrill 209-838-2550, email: 
ed@morrill-industries.net.  They usually provide the stainless steel couplers for these projects 
and they will make fittings in 30" or larger even though their catalog only shows up to 26" or 
27". 

 

RFI-11: Detail B/30 calls out for Stainless Steel 30” Fittings and Pipe that may need to be 
fabricated. Do you have a source for this material or would you like us to quote those 
items? These items need to be quoted as they are part of the contractor's responsibility to 
furnish and install.  We indicated in the pre-bid meeting that we had confirmed that the 30" 
stainless steel pipe material is available through B&B Surplus in Bakersfield.  There are a number 
of local fabricators that have made these types of inlets, etc. for us.  American Fab is one of 
them. 

 

End of Addendum #2 
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